
NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB NEWSLETTER 

April 2009 Issue 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday April 2nd, 2009 at 7 
PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see 
our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The program for this month is to 
be given by Douglas Mudd, Curator of the Edward C. Rochette Money Museum 
collection at the ANA in Colorado Springs. Douglas will be speaking on “Preservation 
and Maintenance of Your Coin Collection” 

COIN of the MONTH – Franklin Half Dollar. (If possible a higher grade, nice collector 
coin, preferably un-circulated).   
[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the 
featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a 
ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the 
winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – bring some interesting item from your collection that you would 
like to show the members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DUES are now past due! 

It is way past the time that you should have paid your annual dues. Dues are $12 for 
Adult members and $1 for Junior members. You can bring your check (made out to 
“Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the April meeting or mail your check to NSCC   PO 
Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. If you didn’t pay last month be sure to 
remember to do it this month as anyone who has not paid their dues has now had their 
membership status changed to suspended and you could miss out on future newsletters. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Last months meeting was held on March 5th.  22 members were present. 

MINUTES – President Tim Z called the meeting to order at 7:11.  
Tim reviewed the minutes of the last meeting. A motion was made and seconded to 
approve the minutes. Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $1119.40 
in the club account. A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. 
(Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply 
requesting to view it at the meeting.)  
Tim reviewed the upcoming coin shows. 
Mark H. announced that both of the CWNA 2009 Scholarship winners were members of 
the NSCC. Dave F. and Dave W. Congratulations! 
Tim reviewed some ANA Election Nomination requests the club had been sent. The club 
voted in favor of nominating Thomas G. Hallenbeck who is running for Vice President. 
The club voted in favor of nominating J.P. Martin who is running for a Governor 



position. The club voted to decline to nominate Thomas A. Palmer Jr. who is running for 
a Governor position. 
Tim passed out a results summary of a questioner that had given out some months ago. 
The ranking of the results will lead to the topics that the club will try have for upcoming 
programs. 
Tim Z. and Ron Z. both had brought in their latest acquisitions, the new Ultra High Relief 
(UHR) Double Eagle Gold coin. Tim told his story of how he had ordered it online from 
the Mint’s website. He also told of how it was just left on his front porch by the delivery 
service even though the coin is worth over $1200! 
Dave F. indicated that he had a free copy of the current Numismatist magazine for 
anyone who wanted it. 
  
Old Business  
Coin Show - no new information on the proposal for hosting a coin show. 

New Business 
None 

COIN QUIZ 
A coin quiz was given by Dave W. on Washington Quarters. Our Vice-President Dave F. 
won the quiz. His prize was a 1967 SMS and the honor of providing the next Coin Quiz 
at the May meeting. 

PROGRAM – Tim Z. gave a program on how to buy coins using EBAY. He had his 
laptop setup and was connected to the Internet so he could give a live demonstration. He 
was able to show how to refine your searches and discussed the importance of the 
feedback ratings of the seller you are considering buying from. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The “Coin of the Month”, which was Silver Roosevelt dimes, consisting of a pot of 9 
coins, was won by Dave F. That was the second month in a row Dave has won. 

Door prizes and Raffle winners were; 
The Door prize: A 1976 Proof set, was won by Steve L. 
The Raffle prize: A 1923 Peace Dollar slabbed by NGC as MS64, was won by President 
Tim Z. 
 

The Auction started at 8:30 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you would like to bring treats, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you 
would like to bring them. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Upcoming Coin Shows 
 



April 11th               Aurora Coin Show 
                               Crowne Plaze Hotel (formerly the Holiday Inn) 
                               John Q. Hammons Convention Center 
                               I-70 & Chambers Road 
                               15500 East 40th Ave 
                               Aurora, CO 
                               9:00am to 5:00pm 
                               Contact Theo Gould (303)-364-1572 for more information 
 
April 18th               D & F Coin Show 
                               Jefferson County Fairgrounds (Exhibit Hall) 
                               15200 West 6th Avenue 
                               Golden, CO 
                               9:30am to 5:00pm 
                               Contact Dave Fox (303) 290-6138 for more information  
 
 

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2009 
President Tim Z. * 

Vice President Dave F. 
Secretary Mark H. * 
Treasurer Michael T. 

Director #1 Wayne W. 
Director #2 Dave W. * 
Director #3 Stuart R. 

* Indicates that this persons’ term expires at the end of 2009. 
 

Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 
 
No editorial this month. 
 
If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just 
email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 


